
Kiaora Whanau,

As we come to the end of Term 1, I would like to
acknowledge what a great term it has been. We are

incredibly impressed by how well the Year 7
students have settled in, and how the Year 8

students are stepping up as the senior members of
the school. The term has just flown by.

Sadly we have to say goodbye to Ms Gupta from
Room 13, as Mrs Kim Williams returns to RIS to take
her class. We appreciate everything she has done

for the class and we hope to see her back at RIS on a
regular basis as a reliever.

Just a gentle reminder , whanau that we actually
start at 8:50 not 9:00 or 9:10.

Lateness has started creeping in and it is very
disruptive to the start of the day when our wellness

programmes start. Please ensure your child has
enough sleep to enable them to self manage in the
mornings and be at school on time. 8:30 is a good

time to be at school to set up for the day ahead.

Wishing you all a break over the holidays

Ngā mihi

Maria White
Principal
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Cell phones in School

At RIS all cell phones must be handed into the
office and signed in and out on a daily basis.

Students are not permitted to keep them on their
person or in their bags.All phones handed into the

office are kept in a secure cupboard.

News from the Board

We have recently been presented with this year's Annual Plan for the
school. It is good to see the academic evidence of where all our

students are sitting regarding their levels of achievement, however,
we acknowledge there are some challenges ahead.

Samoan Speaker 

Talofa 
We are looking for a Samoan and English speaker to work with one

of our students from 9:00 - 10:30 every day. If you are interested
please call the school office. We would love to hear from you.

Fa’afetai

Hats Away

Hats are not compulsory in Terms 2 and 3. Please
encourage your child to put them away in a safe place

so they can use them again in Term 4.



Friday 12th April 2024 - Last day of Term 1

Monday 29th April 2024 - Term 2 starts
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School TV 
 A resource helping the parenting of young people

Are you needing help with your child not wanting to come to
school, getting up in the morning, getting along with their siblings
or any other issues that the emerging teen presents.
We have School TV on our website. It has a range of articles giving
helpful advice and parenting tips. Please click on the icon to
access the site. 

https://rosehillintermediate.nz.schooltv.me/

